
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #178                          Thursday, June 3, 2021 
 
Students: We will follow a “Club Period” schedule TODAY, 6/3/21, but instead of reporting to clubs, students are to report to 
their advisory for iPad turn in and locker clean out. 
 
Friday, 6/4/21, students only need to report to school if they have work to make up and they have made arrangements with the 
teacher. 
 
A reminder to all students, as per page 21 of your Handbook: Manheim Township operates a closed lunch program....  Students 
are not permitted to leave school at lunch or to order-in food from outside vendors (this includes pizza delivery, catering 
services, fast food, etc.).                                                                                                                                                               Administration 
 
The free lunch waiver has been extended through September 30, 2021.  Therefore, all students may receive a free breakfast and 
a free lunch daily through the end of the 2020-2021 school year and approximately one month into the 2021-2022 school year. 
This applies to complete meals only and only to first meals.  If a student opts to purchase a second meal, entree only, or extra 
fruits and/or vegetables, regular charges apply.  Milk is available for packers and costs $0.70/carton. 
 
The Manheim Township Educational Foundation would like to remind our MT families about the Thank a Teacher program - a 
great way to recognize special MTSD teachers and staff!  Simply submit the form along with a donation of any amount to 
MTEF.  Recognized faculty will receive a digital certificate personalized with your name, and for donations of $25 or more, the 
Foundation will gift a book to the designated staff member's school library. 
Your donation returns to Manheim Township students in the form of grants and support for educational programs.   

• PDF:  http://mtef.net/images/pdfs/Thank_A_Teacher_Flyer.pdf 
• Online form:  https://form.jotform.com/201315250788150 

 
If you are interested in playing a fall sport next year, please visit the Athletics page of the school district website for 
information about upcoming meetings, open gyms, summer workouts, clinics, camps, etc.  If you have any questions, please call 
or email the Athletic office.  
 
If you are a rising 7th-12th grader and plan on playing a fall sport; the deadline for PIAA physicals is Monday, August 
2nd.  Please go to the Athletics Page of the MTSD website for more information.  
 
Any student interested in running cross country at Manheim Township High School for the upcoming fall season, please check 
out our post on the Athletics page of the district website for more information. 
 
If you are a rising 9th -12th grader and interested in trying out for the 2021 high school girls’ volleyball team, please check out 
our post on the Athletics Page of the MTSD website.  Summer open gyms are Tuesdays and Thursdays. Tryouts start 8/16. 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 


